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Beginning January 5th, 2021, the Message Type NI (Instrument State Change) will no longer be 

available to SAIL User IDs. The Instrument Status will continue to be available via the High Speed 

Vendor Feed.  

 
BOX Participants will not be required to perform any system changes, as the modification will be 

entirely seamless. 

 

Contact 

 
Please contact the Market Operations Center at (866) 768-8845 or by e-mail at 

BOXMOC@boxoptions.com should you require additional information. 

 

 

 

TO: BOX Options Participants 

FROM: BOX Market Operations Center 

SUBJECT: SAIL Message Type Modification 

DATE: January 4, 2021 
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